
                                                                                                            April 6, 2009 

 

 

Hey Ya'll! 

 

Please find attached the director’s assignments for supervising rehearsals at All-State. It 

is very important that you fulfill this obligation. It you have any questions, please contact 

Lia Holland. 

 

Remember to check with your All-State students to make sure they are still planning to 

attend. If not, notify the Chairperson immediately, so Alternates may be moved up. It 

would be a shame for a student to miss the opportunity to be in All-State because 

someone failed to report an absence. Alternates may be placed up to twenty-four hours 

before the first rehearsal. 

  

Valerie DeHoff  

MTVA President 

 


